
Question on Notice 

No. 1348 

Asked on 10 November 2022 

MR T NICHOLLS ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 
MINISTER FOR WOMEN AND MINISTER FOR THE PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND 
FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON S FENTIMAN) – 

QUESTION: 

Will the Attorney-General advise (a) if any further Office of Liquor and Gaming Statistical 
Reports have been published by OLGR since the published 2019-20 report and (b) if not, 
why not and (c) if yes, why have they not been published to date with the previous reports? 

ANSWER: 

I am advised the 2019-20 Liquor and Gaming Statistical Report is the latest publicly 
available report. 

The Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation (OLGR) continues to respond directly to 
requests for relevant data from the media and general public as they arise.  

Monthly gaming machine data continues to be made publicly available at this link 
https://www.data.qld.gov.au/organization/justice-and-attorney-general?tags=gambling.  

OLGR is currently developing options to deliver a more accessible public facing report. 
OLGR has temporarily paused publication of these statistical reports due to competing 
operational demands and the low level of public interest in the report in that format.  

https://www.data.qld.gov.au/organization/justice-and-attorney-general?tags=gambling

